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29/11/2021  13:05:492021/4400/P OBJ Felicity Ann Croft Dear Mr Campbell

I trust you are well

I object to the terrace garden for the following reason

They will take away my light as it is they have built far too close to the party wall and are looking right into a 

bedroom.

Secondly

The mess we in the street have had to put up with shows in photos that I can provie are just a small example 

of what the rubbish situation has been on a daily basis and a much larger area left for all to see.

I have tried 7 times to speak with you so now I am writing this on the last day of objection.

Please do not give any further planning permission.

I would ask that as soon as possible the extension is viewed with a view to removing the same. I do know that 

until the job is completed you cannot make any decisions.

They replaced the front wall with a fence which was wrong they are taking liberties and now my side entrance 

is exposed as the lock no longer works on the side door. Because of the way they have fixed the party wall 

where the fence meets the garden wall.

Renewed thanks for your help in this matter. Looking forward to your response

Yours sincerely

Felicity Ann Croft
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